DEPARTMENT OF INLAND REVENUE

Notice to Tax payers
1st Installment of the Super Gain Tax due on 30 October 2015

As announced in the Interim Budget 2015, the Finance Bill passed by Parliament on October 20, 2015 provides for
the imposition of Super Gain tax payable to the Commissioner General of Inland Revenue in the manner specified
therein subject to the certification of the Finance Bill.

This is to inform you that the 1% installment of the Super Gain Tax is due on or before,

October 31, 2015

(Since October 31, 2015 is a Saturday, please make sure to pay the 1" installment on or before October 30, 2015)

Payments made after the due date will be subject to a penalty of 10% of SGT payable. If SGT is not paid within 30 days of
defaulting, a further penalty of 2% would be charged per every 30 days or part thereof.

Kindly note that -

Payment should be made to any one of specified branch of Bank of Ceylon by using the paying-in-slip specially
designed for the SGT.

Paying-in-slip obtainable either from the Taxpayer Service Unit (TPSU) or Secretariat of the Department of Inland
Revenue (Head Office).

Please Indicate your TIN No and Tax Type (15) and the installment when payment is made

Guidelines and Instructions could be downloaded from the web site ( www.ird.gov.lk)

Please ensure that the type of tax and your TIN (Number) are written on the reverse of the cheque.

For any additional clarification please contact:

Taxpayer Service Unit (TPSU) - Tel: 011-2134170, 011-2134171, 011-2328702, 011-2134172
Secretariat - Tel : 011-2135412, 011-2135413, 011-2135411, 011-2135438,
011-2135435, 011-2135434, 011-2135431 or 011- 2135402

Inland Revenue Web Site : www.ird.gov.lk
PLEASE MAKE PAYMENTS IN TIME

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue

TAXES - FOR A BETTER FUTURE




